
 

 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM No. 5 
Engineering Consulting Services  

For 
HVAC Controls, Lighting Controls and Submetering Systems 

M&T Bank Stadium  
MSA Project No. 20-071 

 
 

Date Issued: May 15, 2020   
 
 

This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents dated April 17, 2020,  
on the subject work as though originally included therein. The following amendments, 
additions, and/or corrections shall govern this work. This form should be 
acknowledged below and submitted with the Proposals.   
 

This Addendum incorporates the following items: 
 
Question and Answer 
 

1. Can you confirm that the design of new generator controls is not part of 
this project? 
• Will a separate project be undertaken for the generator controls 

upgrade design prior to installation of the new controls under this 
project? 

 
Please see revised scope of work on the next page with regard to the generator 
plant. 

  
 
 
 

      Issued by: 
 

Maryland Stadium Authority 
333 W. Camden Street, Suite 500 
Baltimore, MD  21201 
Sandra Fox, Procurement Officer 
 
 

       
Company 
 
 
      _________________________ 
Acknowledgment       Date 
(Name and Title) 
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2. Revisions:  

 
Revise the RFP scope of work with regard to the generator plant as follows: 

  
The consultant shall complete a condition assessment of the generator 

plant.  The condition assessment at a minimum, shall identify any deficiencies 
and provide recommendations to MSA how best proceed with a controls 
upgrade of the generator plant.  The controls upgrade shall include 
recommendation on both the generator and HVAC/lighting controls. 

  
Upon conclusion of the condition assessment and in consultation with the 

consultant MSA will decide next steps.  Future design work required to 
implement next steps will be negotiated between with the consultant and a 
change order issued, if required.  

 
3. Delete:  “Offeror Information Sheet” under Section 5 Proposal Format (5.4.2C 

Tab B).  The Transmittal letter is required.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


